
Hello Friends,  We wish 
you the entire miracle 
Christmas brings and a 
prosperous 2023.  

The Almighty God through 
your prayers enabled us to 
go through numerous 
activities in our ministries 
this past year, giving us the 
privilege to share love, joy 
and kindness.

On December 2nd, the last 
day of our academic year, 
Omega School received 
their progress report 
cards. The next academic 
year officially begins  Feb. 
6, 2023 and children will 
be excited to join new 
classes. Next year, we will 
be eager to receive our 
Primary Seven Leaving Exam 
results from Uganda National 
Exam Board-UNEB.  Excellent 
performance in the results 
of the P.L.E., ignites a lot 
of happiness and it is our 
custom to organize a 
thanksgiving ceremony 
afterwards.

We are thankful for all 
your cooperation, devotion 
and love in kind. May the 
Almighty God reward you 
in abundance. The 

blessings of life confirm 
the covenant relationship 
God has established and 
kept –Deuteronomy 8:18.  A

journey not shared is never 
complete. Today, Dec. 22, 
2022, we have witnessed 
another beautiful day, 
celebrating the birth of 
Jesus Christ. Annually, this 
day gathers all Omega 
School children to have a 
Christmas Party. The day 
was filled with beauty; we 
received a very edifying

word about the birth of 
Jesus Christ. We then had 
activities like powerful 
praise and worship, and a 
feast. Each child walked 
home gently with a 5kg 
sack of rice and a packet 
of biscuits. Some few old 
boys and girls of the school 
joined us. This is the group 
which finished their

P.L.E. in 2014. They also 
edified their fellow 
children and indeed it was 
a very good time.

We are thankful to the 
Lord for your love and 
commitment that enables 
the underprivileged people 
who otherwise would be 

sorrowfully going through 
this Christmas season with 
sad memories of their 
beloved ones who passed 
away or could not afford 
to bring happiness and 
encouragement to their 
families. You, therefore 
bridge the gap by giving to 
the Christmas Party fund.

Children come expectant 
to hear the word of God, 
vibrant praise and worship, 
do indoor games, eat a 
good meal and in other 
years, receive a Christmas 
gift. We are able to reach 
this far because of all your 
love in kind. They testify 
how this day wipes their 
sorrowful tears away and 
gives them joy and great 
hope. We therefore, seek 
your continuous love for 
these youngsters.

I believe and trust that you 
can now all see how your 
love shared is transforming 
lives. Allow me to end here 
wishing you excellent 
Christmas cerebrations and 
a happy new year, 2023. 
God bless you all.

          Fred Tumwebaze
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Gifts received by January 16th allow for a timely transfer of funds to Uganda.

You have been amazing this year!  Next month “end of year tax statements“ come. All of your donations from 2022 are 
recorded there for tax reporting.  It is the only time you see the extra fund giving for food, Christmas, etc.  Happy New Year from 
ReACH USA and thank you from the very bottom of our hearts.  We are encouraged in the Lord because of you!!
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